STUDENTS OF THE MONTH 2108-2019

Panaya Gadekar
8/1
Congratulations to Panaya for being selected the Healthful Living Student of the Month during July.  I just wanted to say thank you for all your hard work and your wonderful attitude that you display each day.  I am so thankful that you are back in my class for your last year of middle school.  Keep up the great work  

Chloe Wilson – 
7/1 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Congratulations to Chloe for being nominated for the Healthful Living Student of the Month during the month of July.  You display such a positive attitude each day, that it’s certainly contagious to the rest of are class.  I really appreciate your enthusiasm and it has been a pleasure having you in my class.  Keep up the great work  


